Water Sewer Board Meeting 7/22/20

Attendance: Ron Mills, Paul Fox, Nick Garlinghouse, Elgon Ellis, Rich
Phillips

Absent: Dan Jere

. Next meeting is scheduled for August 18,2020

. ETNA - Tony is the representative. Meter reading update system:
It will take 15 to 20 minutes to read 330 units. It has a mile and
half range with a water pressure reader. They will help program the
system. There were questions about the frost or heat effecting the
units, to which Tony replied that it would not. There would also be
no electrical interference. They discussed that 325 units would be
needed at $135.00 each, with a total of $41,700.00. This would be
a benefit to new billings. A motion was made by Paul Fox to
purchase the units and was seconded by Ron Mills. All members
agreed. Now it will be handed to the board to be approved.

_ Other matters: Fiber optics is in the process of being installed.
There was a question about late fees to be addressed on August

18/20.

. There were no public present for comment.

. Meeting was adjourned at 7:10



